
 

 

 

 

Monday 27th June, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 30th June, 2022 we will be going to celebrate Mass as a whole school at 
St. Aidan’s at 10am. This Mass will be recognising all of the children who have 
undertaken their First Holy Communion in a Catholic Church this academic year.  All 
children will receive a blessing and those children who have made their Holy 
Communion in a Catholic Church will receive the Eucharist. 
 
All members of our school community are also more than welcome to join us to 
celebrate Mass. We would also request that these children arrive to school wearing 
their First Holy Communion outfit, with their school uniform in a plastic bag.  
 
Anyone wishing to join us in the celebration, please meet us at St. Aidan’s for a 10am 
start.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss D Smith 
 
 

 
My child __________________________________ in class ___________________ 
has made their First Holy Communion this academic year.  
 
I will dress them in their First Holy Communion outfit with their school uniform in a 
plastic bag.  
 
I will/will not be attending Mass at St. Aidan’s at 10am on Thursday 30th June, 2022.  

 

Name of parent attending (if applicable)___________________________________ 

Signed: ___________________________________  
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